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15th April 2024  
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
This year’s SATs begin on Monday 13th May lasting until Friday 17th May.  
 
All Year 6 children are invited to a free breakfast club beginning promptly at 
8am each morning of SATs week. This will ensure that all children have the 
opportunity to eat a healthy breakfast to start their day and are able to 
support one other before their assessments.  
 
The breakfast menu will consist of juice, choice of cereal and a choice of toast, 
bagels. There will also be a selection of fruit. 
 
The children have been reminded of the importance of a good night’s sleep 
every night during test week and the positive impact sleep has on their ability 
to apply their knowledge. Please support them in ensuring they do get to bed 
at a reasonable time before and during the test week. 
 
On behalf of our Year 6 teaching team, I’d like to say thank you to all Year 6 
children who have worked extremely hard over the last year. They should be 
very proud of the progress they have made and the hard work they have put 
into their studies.   
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Miss Wynne  
Year 6 Teacher  


